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Date: Tuesday, 27 July 2021 12:08:57 PM

To the Committee, attn. Mr Luke Hartsuyker 27.7.21
Dear Sir,

The radio announcement of the Review raises for me the issue of Mount Pleasant Mine
extension application in train currently.

Its planned waste heap (equivalent to 30,000 buildings of 500m2 footprint, O to 66 storeys,
joined and filled with rocks; many Sydney CBD’s..), blocks the direct sightlines from Rossgole TV
and Radio towers, from the whole of the town of Muswellbrook lying at its foot.

My drawing of this discovery has not been refuted by DPIE, nor by Muswk Council, it is in my
public submission. Council demanded an investigation from MACH Energy (Indonesia).

Lately responses to submissions include MACH Energy’s statement to effect that it would
“accept a consent condition requiring amelioration if this were found to be the case.”
(Exactly how and at whose expense, not explained. The lack of logic, and arrogant confidence,
both suspicious and very marked. As if an arrangement is in place.)

Recent ABC Radio news had quoted that ‘no changes to the project arise from submissions’.

This stinks to high heaven. Has DPIE agreed to consider public expenditure on extra towers for
example, to ensure MACH gets Approval and full profit, not having to fill up its final void?

Naturally this Mine proposal has other impacts including breaking into the Upper Hunter,
breaching the only E-W ridge, and extending to four times its vast size around Muswellbrook.
I am tired from trying to expose this, having taken the path of avoiding social media with its

associated panic and trolling. | do not want to fill out a statutory form, I'm sorry.

Please do something.

Thank you,

Beverley F. A. Atkinson _
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